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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSBetterTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members who dedicate themselves totally to the education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2023-24 school year is #HCSBetterTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSBetterTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on August 17, 2023, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSBetterTogether Award for August, 2023:
· Amari Jones is an eighth-grade student at Bluegrass Middle School. Amari has taken an interest in art since age three and has competed in several competitions. Her most recent award was at the National Beta Convention where she placed eighth in the Digital Art Category. Amari has done drawings, paintings, logos, and digital art.  However, until this summer she had never completed a mural.  She was up for the challenge of placing a mural at New Highland Elementary.  She was excited to be able to create something of her own that showed students from different backgrounds have many abilities and opportunities to learn.
· Sydney Urbahns is a seventh-grade student at East Hardin Middle School.  She also has a passion for art but also a love for others. She volunteers at New Highland during field days, serving in a variety of ways, including providing face painting.  She has also served the community by initiating and collecting lunch boxes she packed for some homeless clients of Warm Blessings who had just found jobs. She thought it would help them if they could save money by taking their own lunch to a new job and gaining some confidence.

Knowing that NHES Principal Chalis Packer has a passion for STEAM curriculum and teaching kids to have a growth mindset, she created an original mural outside her office and volunteered over the summer to paint it. She looks forward to hearing how the students react and included a rainbow star on the wall after a Bullpup kindergarten graduate recommended the idea. She hopes the star and all of the art make the kids feel special and that it encourages them and brings them joy.
· Molly Hazle is the art teacher and BETA Club sponsor at East Hardin Middle School.  Mrs. Hazle saved the school several dollars by placing the school’s logo on the school’s gymnasium wall this summer.  After pricing the project, EHMS Principal Brittany Nickell shared with Mrs. Hazle about the possible project costs and Mrs. Hazle quickly responded with, “I can do that!”  And, she did in amazing fashion.  Mrs. Hazle’s talents and stewardship are certainly a true treasure for East Hardin Middle School, its students, and our district.  
· Gayla Blackwell is the owner of Blossoms and Heirlooms, a flower and gift shop in Vine Grove.  She and her staff bring fresh and free flowers to several HCS schools in the northern part of the county throughout the school year.  These flowers certainly brighten the room and bring happiness to all who see them.  Blossoms and Heirlooms has done this for many years and has never asked for anything in return.  HCS is very grateful to Blossoms and Heirlooms for its continued generosity.
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